
Missouri Quarter Horse Youth Association 

October 2015 News 

 
Hi Everyone! 
 
I can’t believe another month has flown by and it is already Congress time!  We don’t have a 
lot of news this month as our shows have slowed down a little bit and everyone is busy 
with school. 
 
First, I want to wish our Congress NYATT team the best of luck this year! 
 

 Justin Eddy in the showmanship 
 Giorgia Medows in the horsemanship 
 Sarah Strouse in the showmanship and horsemanship 

 
We have a small team this year but I know that they will do an awesome job representing 
Team Missouri! 
 
Remember to check out the upcoming events on the MQHA website at www.moqha.com.   
There are some great seminars coming up called … Ask the Judge!  You won’t want to miss 
Jim Dudley speaking in Columbia, Kendra Weis in Springfield, and Clint Fullerton will be in 
Kansas City!   You also need to mark your calendars for the annual MQHA convention at the 
Lake of the Ozarks which will be held on February 5-7. And MQHA is hosting a huge Equine 
Summit in Lake St. Louis on February 27 and 28 that you will want to attend for sure! 
 
I hope you all have a great fall and enjoy this beautiful weather! 
 
 
 
God Bless MQHYA! 
  

Brock Murphy 

MQHYA President 
 

  
 
*Be sure to 'like' the Missouri Quarter Horse Youth Association Facebook page to stay up-
to-date on all of the latest news and happenings!  
 

http://www.moqha.com/

